LUDHAM PARISH COUNCIL

New Year Fireworks display and Christmas lights
The Parish Council would like to thank all of those people in the village that helped with the Christmas tree, the Christmas lights and the fireworks display.  Your help is enormously appreciated
Village Directory
The Village Directory was reprinted in 2012 and delivered around every house in Ludham.  If you would like a replacement directory please contact the clerk
Broads Forum Meeting – 7 November 2013 

The key strategic priorities for the Broads Authority were identified as 

· Planning for the long term future of the Broads in response to climate change and sea level rise

· Working with other key agencies on the sustainable management of the Broads

· Encouraging the sustainable use and enjoyment of the Broads

The Broads Plan 2011 has more details, and access to the Broads Plan at http://www.broads-plan.co.uk will show progress to date on the different objectives.

There has been progress with Canoe trails on the Broads in conjunction with the Canoe Hire Network and Canoe England, and a series of user friendly maps and information is now available covering the Barton Broad area on the River Ant, the Salhouse area on the River Bure, and for areas on the Southern Broads.
Parish Council meetings are held on the first Tuesday of each month at 7.30pm in the Church Room. The agenda is published on the noticeboards on Bakers Arms Green and Johnson’s Street before the meeting. During the meeting, there is an opportunity for the public to comment on planning applications or any other items they wish to bring to the notice of the Council. Meetings are open to the public and you are most welcome to attend.

The next meeting of the Parish Council will be on Tuesday 7th January 2014 2013 

Clerk: Jo Beardshaw, ludhamparishclerk@hotmail.co.uk.  01692 670787

